
APPENDIX 1 – AcAB 11/19/13 
 
Library Committee Meeting:  November 14, 2013, reported by Steven Hoogerwerf 
 

The Library Committee met on November 14.  The Library will be developing a new web-page focusing on faculty 
services and another on teaching resources.  Committee members suggested topics and categories to consider in 
developing these pages.  The Library Self Study will take place on February 24.  Three external reviewers have been 
selected.  The study will be based on ACRL standards.  The committee assisted Kelly Jacobsma in identifying 
individuals and constituencies who could be invited to meet with reviewers.  The committee will meet next on 
January 9. 
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